
CROSSWOODS SUBDIVISION NEWS    October 2016 

 

The Crosswoods Neighborhood Association is going “old school” on this addition of our newsletter.  Our 

newsletter designer, Gene Doyle, and his wife are spending their 50th wedding anniversary in Italy.  We would 

like to wish them a Happy Anniversary and hope they are having a great trip! 

CNA 2016 PICNIC RECAP  

The CNA Annual Picnic was held on Candlewood Court on the 10th of September. Warm thanks to coordinators 

Andrea & Ryan Plummer and, Sandy & Aaron Allnutt, for a job well done.  The event was abbreviated due to 

weather, but all attendants enjoyed good food and friends.  We had a record number of attendees.  The picnic 

seems to be an event that is welcomed by a growing number of residents within our neighborhood.   We hope 

you will attend next year.  We would, also like to thank the Crosswoods Baptist Church for helping make our 

picnic a more memorable event for the children.  They not only provided inflatables and the sno-cone 

machine, but also volunteers to oversee these items.  We would also like to thank the Jessamine County fire 

fighters from Station 6 for dropping by with their fire truck.  Everyone, especially the kids, always enjoys 

seeing the fire truck and equipment up close. 

 

    FALL YARD SALE 

The fall yard sale is scheduled for Saturday, October 15, between the hours of 8:00 A.M. to 2:00 

P.M.  Advertising for the yard sale will be placed in the local newspapers, on CNA’s Facebook page, on TV 

Community Bulletin Boards, on Craig’s List and mentioned on our website at www.crosswoodssubdivision.com.   

JESSAMINE COUNTY FALL HAUL    The Jessamine County Environmental Services “2016 Fall Haul” 

event will offer county residents free disposal of hazardous household waste October 29th from 8:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m. at the Jessamine County Convenience Center located at 123 Hendren Way in Nicholasville,   

881-4545.     During the event, hazardous items such as paint, paint thinner, antifreeze, pesticides, pool 

cleaners, electronic waste and more will be accepted.  A full list of acceptable items will be posted on the 

county website at www.jessamineco.com and on the “Jessamine County, Kentucky” Facebook page. 

 

LOOKING FOR YARD WORK HELP?  High-schooler, Andrew Madden shoveled snow in  
our neighborhood last winter and is, again, looking for an opportunity to earn some money.  
 If interested, give Andrew a call at 333-1239. 
 

PLAN TO BURN YOUR LEAVES?  Please call the Jessamine County Fire Department prior to burning, for 
approval at  885-9221. 
 
 

 

http://www.crosswoodssubdivision.com/
http://www.jessamineco.com/


CNA MEMBERSHIP STATUS                

As of October 1, 2016, we have 191 paid members out of a total of 260 households in 

Crosswoods Subdivision  I and II.  This equates to 73.5% participation rate.  The 2015 participation rate was 

78%.  We have a number of neighbors who have provided support in the past year but have not renewed their 

membership in 2016.  Please consider renewing for 2016.   If you have received a remittance card and a return 

envelope with this newsletter, our records indicate that you have not yet paid your 2016 dues.  You can 

always check whether you have paid on our “Paid Association members” list on our website. 

 

 JOIN US AS A CNA OFFICER, BOARD MEMBER OR COMMITTEE MEMBER 

Positions are available for President, Secretary,  Board, and Committee Members.  We 

meet on the 1st Tuesday every month at Southland Christian Church in the lobby in Building A at 7:00  p.m.  

Neighbors can volunteer in various other ways including: seasonal decorating of entrances; set out yard signs 

and banners for neighborhood events; help with the annual picnic, etc.  Click on “Contact Us” from our 

website today, choose one of our Committees and volunteer.  We need more participation on the board. 

 

OTHER UPCOMING EVENTS 

 The general election is scheduled for Tuesday, November 8.  The CNA website has 

links                            to “where is my precinct”; & “Jessamine County Clerk’s” 

webpages. 

 

 Trick-or-Treat and “Spooky on Main” events will be Monday, October 31.  Please keep an 

eye out for our children as you drive through the neighborhood.   

 

 

 Daylight Savings Time ends Sunday, November 6.  Be sure to move your clocks  

                         back one hour. 

 

Committee & Board Members:                                 Name:                                            Phone: 
 
Acting President & Vice President                     Joe Vonderheide                              223-8956 
Treasurer                                                                Mark Farley                                       223-2673 
Acting Secretary ; Welcoming    Becka Vonderheide                          223-8956 
Facebook Page Administrator                            Sandy Allnutt                                     699-4663 
Ladies Group                                                          Eula Spears                                        223- 4912 
Picnic Coordinators                                               Andrea & Ryan Plummer                967-3352 
Website & Newsletter Design                             Former Neighbor, Gene Doyle       227-6513   
 
 

www.crosswoodssubdivision.com 


